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Moss Vale Station  
and Stabling Yard Upgrade 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gundungurra people as the Traditional Custodians of the 
lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The NSW Government is investing in 
an upgrade to Moss Vale Station and 
Stabling Yard to make the station more 
accessible and to accommodate the 
new Regional Rail fleet.  

The project will achieve Disability Standards for 
Accessible Public Transport 2002 (DSAPT) 
compliance, providing a station precinct  
that is accessible to those with a disability, 
limited mobility, parents/carers with prams  
and customers with luggage, while ensuring  
it aligns with the community’s transport needs. 

What work are we doing? 
Over the next month, we will continue carrying 
out construction and landscaping activities in and 
around the station and stabling yard, as well as 
on Argyle Street, Lackey Road and Dalys Way.  

During this period we will: 
• work on the pedestrian footpath and lift

entrance on Lackey Road

• landscape in front of the new noise wall

• Repave and set up new parking, signage and
directional line marking on Dalys Way and at
the station entrance.

At the stabling yard we will: 
• continue to work on the high voltage power

upgrade and train refuelling bay
• install additional track.

What does this mean for you? 
Pedestrian access along Dalys Way has already 
been reinstated, with access along the eastern 
side. The Argyle Street footbridge and lifts will 
remain permanently open for use. 
The small commuter car park adjacent to 
Diamond Jubilee Park is now open to the public. 
Vehicle access to the station via Dalys Way will 
reopen from mid-July (weather permitting).  
Once reopened: 

• all regional buses will arrive and depart
from the station entrance

• parking next to Diamond Jubilee Garden
will be managed by Wingecarribee Shire
Council

• new disability compliant parking, kiss and
ride and taxi zones will be marked near the
station entrance.

Lackey Road will continue to have intermittent 
traffic control, including some temporary lane 
closures, to enable the delivery of new track for 
the upgraded stabling yard. 
The Lackey Road footbridge and lift will reopen 
from mid-July (weather permitting). The current 
shuttle bus service between Garret Street and 
Argyle Street will remain in place until the 
footbridge reopens. 

 Community notification 
July 2025 



 
 

 

Contact us 
Project Infoline 1800 684 490 
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au  
 
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/mossvale 
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When will we be working? 

Most work will take place during standard 
construction hours from 7am to 6pm Monday to 
Saturday, apart from the weekend work 
mentioned.  
Out-of-hours work  
We will be working at the station between 6am 
and 6pm on Saturday 12 July. For the safety of 
staff and passengers, this work will take place 
during a scheduled Sydney Trains trackwork 
period when no trains are running, and the station 
is closed.  

 Lackey Road footbridge 
Residents who require detailed detour 
information can contact the Project Infoline on 
1800 684 490 or via email 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 
 

 
For more information scan  
the QR code or visit 
transport.nsw.gov.au/mossvale 

 

All work is dependent on weather and site conditions 
and is subject to change.

   
  
 

Work has steadily continued on the Lackey Road footbridge. 
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